
KWTV-DT 
REDUCED POWER NOTIFICATION 

 
On June 1, 2023, KWTV-DT experienced a UHF High Power Tunable Filter failure that 

is causing the station to operate with approximately 20% of authorized power. The antenna 
manufacturer has indicated that a replacement filter will be shipped by June 30, 2023. To the 
extent necessary, a request for Special Temporary Authority will be filed if it is anticipated that 
reduced power operations will be necessary for 30 days or more. 


